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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/08/2020  10:57:292020/2474/P SUPC J Weller As neighbours at number 26 we have spoken with the applicants and agreed that the side balustrade on our 

side will be in frosted glass and to be 1400mm as opposed to 1100mm. We believe that a revised drawing has 

been submitted on 07 August to reflect this, although not showing yet on this site.
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